CANNON PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Issue Number 22 – Friday 3rd May 2019



Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter Break.

Firstly, I would like to thank everyone who took part in the Easter competitions and joined in the parade at our celebration assembly on the last day of the Spring term. It was such a lovely atmosphere around the school and everyone thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Well done!

This term we have lots of exciting things taking place and the staff are working really hard to provide a wide range of learning opportunities, whether it is on a school trip, swimming, cycling, music, taking part in an after-school club or booster class to promote the children's engagement in their learning. Mr Ray is keen to start his new Football Club this week and Mr Young is really pleased with all the children's efforts in his after-school class. May I also introduce our new trainee PGCE student from Warwick University Miss R. Bottrill who will be working in Year 3, we wish her all the best during her time at Cannon Park Primary School.

The School Council will be working with all the children this term to organise and plan our 'Superhero – Citizenship Day' which is taking place on Friday 10th May, which they are all really excited about. Thank you to them for all their time and effort and to Mrs Aston and Mrs Reihill who support and help them.

Friends of Cannon Park worked tirelessly during the last term to help raise funds for the school, so I would like to thank them on behalf of everyone at school for all their time and efforts. Their Newsletter will be sent out via SIMS pay soon which highlights all the funds raised and the agreed resources that the school will purchase. Thank you so much to everyone's efforts in supporting the school, we have certainly been able to enrich the children's school life with this extra funding.

As a lifelong fan of BBC's Strictly Come Dancing, Mr Wilson has been given the wonderful opportunity to take part in 'Coventry Does Strictly Come Dancing 2019' on the 10/11th May to support the charity: Coventry and Warwickshire Mind. Over the last 6 weeks, as a complete novice, he has learned to dance the Jive and the Viennese Waltz, with professional dancers, as well take part in a group dance. With only a week to go before the competition, he is putting in lots of practice after school and during the weekends. It just goes to show it's never too late to learn something new and develop new interests! the best of luck from everyone in our school community.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/adamwilson10

I hope you have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V. MacDonald



Our Achievers of the w/e 12th April 2019

Year R - Taren Year 1 - Harleigh Year 2 - Kyra Year 3 - James Year 4 - Simran Year 5 - Kenzzie Year 6 - Cody

Bronze Award - Kasey, JJ, Sian, Kyra, Ariane, Gez, Chloe, Ibrahim, Jasmine, Ruby, James, Alika, Zoe, Kenzie and Lourcan Silver Award - Chris and Esme



CANNON PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Issue Number 22 - Friday 3rd May 2019







Our Achievers for the week ending 12th April 2019

Our Achievers for the week ending 3rd May 2019







Our Achievers of the w/e 3rd May 2019



Year R - Acadía Year 1 - Nathan Year 2 - Emíly-May Year 4 - Ethan Year 5 - Andy Year 6 - Laylah

Bronze Award - Leighlan, Elyas, Shaan, Kaydie-Ann and Amaya Silver Award - Ethan

CANNON PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Issue Number 22 - Friday 3rd May 2019



≪ The Week Ahead – w/c 6th May 2019 ≪

Monday 6th May School Closed – May Day Bank Holiday

Tuesday 7th May - Year 3 Trip to Compton Verney,

Wednesday 8th May - School Class Photos - please make sure your child has the correct

school uniform on - thank you.

Year 6 Boosters with Mr Young and Mr Ray; 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Sugarcraft with Midge; Years 3 and 4 - 4.35pm finish

Thursday 9th May - Football Club with Mr Ray; 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Choir with Miss Ashby and Miss McMahon; 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Sugarcraft with Midge; Years 2 and 3 – 4.35pm finish

Friday 10th May - Our Achievement Assembly in the hall at 9am

Citizenship Morning/Superhero Day, please remember small change

Year 5 Bikeability, please remember cycles and helmets

Information Currently on Sims Pay

School Trips Year 3 - Compton Verney Trip – Tuesday May 7th

Year R - Trip to the Sea Life Centre in Birmingham - Friday 24th May 2019

School Clubs

Events Aspen's Dinner Menu

"On the Beach" Menu (Packed Lunch Children)

Year 2 – Traffic Survey Notice Term Dates 2019 – 2020

Newsletter Pet Consent

SATs Snack – **Year 6** children Battery Recycling News

Citizenship and Superhero Day – Friday 10th May

Coventry City Council Music Grants for Children (information)

Online Shop Year 3 - Recorders

Exams & Lessons



the parking restrictions

between 10am -11am

and 2pm - 3pm

Attendance Chart w/e 12/04/2019

Year Percentage

1st 2 99.2% 2nd 4 99.0%

3rd 5 97.8% 4th 6 96.2%

5th R 95.7% 6th 3 96.2%

6th 3 96.2% 7th 1 88.7%

Well Done Year 2

00000

Attendance Chart w/e 03/05/2019

Year Percentage

 1st
 R
 99.6%

 2nd
 5
 97.8%

 3rd
 2
 96.5%

 4th
 1
 95.7%

 5th
 6
 95.2%

6th 4 95.0%

3

7th

Well Done Year R

94.6%

00000